
    Morning Announcements 
Monday, April 14, 2014 

 
1. It’s not too late to order your 2013-14 yearbook!  You can even order ONLINE (at balfour.com).  

For your convenience, yearbooks may be ordered during lunch the last week of sales (April 
14th - 18th).  Stop in the office or see Mrs. Dwyer to pick up order forms and find out more 
information!  Thank you! 

2. Summer School brochures are available on the office counter.  Please pick one up if you are 
interested in attending summer school. 

3. Drivers Ed Classes on Wednesday will be cancelled this week. 
4. Congratulations to the Forensics team for an excellent performance at State on Saturday.  The 

team earned 7 gold, 18 silver, and 5 bronze medals.  Thank you for your hard work and 
dedication. 

5. There will not be band lessons until 10:00 today. 
 

LUNCH       
Chicken Nuggets 
Mashed Potatoes and Gravy 
Corn  
The Garden Spot 
Applesauce 
Mixed Fruit 
Dinner Roll 


